
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 
 
Welcome to the Stockton Rod and Gun Club: We are pleased that you have chosen to become part 
of our organization and have pledged to abide by your oath to preserve and protect the wildlife and 
waterways of the delta.  You are invited to attend and participate in all social activities of the club.  
 
All members are invited to share their ideas and suggestions at the general meeting, which is held the 
second Thursday of each month. The general meeting is held at 7:00 p.m. and is preceded by a 
potluck or catered dinner at 6:00 p.m.  
  
As a member of the Stockton Rod and Gun Club you are invited to share in all of the activities and to 
use, the grounds and services provided,  but like with most all clubs we do have a few rules and 
regulations, which must be adhered to. These rules were adopted with the betterment of the club and 
all it’s members in mind. Some to keep in mind at all times.  
 

1-  All fish and game laws must be followed when fishing from the, club property. 
2-  No pets allowed inside the club building. 
3-  All children are to be accompanied by an adult member at all times.   
4-  No gambling, this includes pool games, shaking dice or dart games.  
5-  As a new member you are on a 90 day probation period.  
6-  All members (if able) are required to donate 8 hours of work at the club per year. 
7-  Life jackets are to be worn by all children under 12 years old while on the docks. 
8-  No drinks glasses to be taken out of the club building. 
9-  No Alcoholic drinks are to be taken out of the fenced area.  
10- Young children are to be supervised while playing pool and on the docks. 
11- You are responsible for your guests. They must leave the club when you do.  

 
We would like you to enjoy all of the facilities and to become 
an active member of your club. It is our opinion that more active you become, the more you will enjoy 
the functions and the members.  
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